
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
To:  Dr. Jeff Turner 
From:  Ralph Seeley 
Subject: Resolution Requested by DCAD 
Date:  December 5, 2006 
Cc:  Sid Grant 
 
The Dallas Central Appraisal District has requested that taxing 
entities in Dallas County pass resolutions in favor of legislation that 
will mandate real property sales price disclosure.  This information 
would provide a much needed tool for enabling appraisal districts to 
properly appraise property under its jurisdiction.   
 
The attached letter from Ken Nolan, Executive Director/Chief 
Appraiser, provides additional information on the necessity and 
benefit of legislation to be considered during the 2007 regular 
legislative session. 
 
Please place this item on the agenda for Board consideration at the 
December 18th regular board meeting. 
 
Board members are encouraged to contact me with any questions 
prior to the board meeting. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


